
Good experience.

Recently, I visited the Rincalina Hearing Center relating to miss-adjustments regarding
my hearing aids. I was escorted into a sound proof room, given a preliminary hearing test.
then brought into the business lab where my hearing aids were connected to a computer.

\v~hathappened next I have never experienced before. After explanations, Ms Dickenson
calledthe factory, put the phone on speaker so we could hear both sides ofthe
conversation as the two experts conferred. Moreover, the computer monitor was directed
so I could see the adjustments and their effects. Not only was my hearing aid being fixed,
I was getting an education.

I left with a working hearing aid and the discovery of a new hearing aid center.
Clinic phone: 520-326-1500
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